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To encourage students to find 

the joy in reading, the                           

Kindergarten class is                  

participating in the BOOK It! 

Program with Pizza Hut.   

The mission of the program is 

to turn “have to read” into 

“want to read”.  For the month of October, six students were         

awarded a Reading Certificate good for free, one topping Personal 

Pan Pizza at Pizza Hut for meeting their monthly reading 

goal. 

 

A VISIT FROM                                                                       

DELRAY BEACH                                                

FIRE DEPARTMENT 

The firefighters' visit to    

Daughter of Zion Junior                

Academy was a highly                        

anticipated event that 

left the children brim-

ming with excitement. The experience proved to be an invaluable 

educational opportunity as it transformed the content of their  

textbooks into a vivid, hands-on encounter. The students learned 

an abundance of valuable information by being able to see, touch, 

and ask questions about the firefighting equipment and proce-

dures. The visit not only sparked their interest in the subject but 

also instilled a deeper appreciation for the brave men and women 

who serve as firefighters in their community.  
 

       Friday School Dress Attire: 

Friday’s dress attire for all students grades K-8 should be worn                   

according to school’s dress code.                                                                       

NO short SKIRTS or SHORTS!!!! 

Thank you for understanding in this matter.  

NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enter into his gates with 
thanksgiving, and into his 

courts with praise:                                     
be thankful unto him,                        
and bless his name.                                                 

Psalm 100:4.  
 
 

DOZJA       
THANKSGIVING 

BREAK                                  

NOVEMBER 20-24, 2023 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES                                                      

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2023                       
AT 8:00 A.M. 

 

 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE:        
Daughter of Zion SDA Church 
is sponsoring a “FOOD DRIVE” 
in the month of November for 
needy families in the                            
community.  Please see 
attached flyer for more        
detailed information.                  
Thank 
you in 
advance 
for your 
support. 
 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 3, 2023 

 

THE PIZZA HUT BOOK  

 

 

DOZJA Kindergarten Class                                                        
  

http://m.egwwritings.org/en/book/1965.31624


Newsletter continued… 

 

 
 

 

President   Keilah Perrin 

Vice President  MyErlande Jeudy 

Chaplain   Warlee Pierre Louis 

Secretary   Vayisha Louis 

Treasury   Solhendie Zulmar 

Green Leader  Lauren Newton 

Social Planner  Makayla Green 

Congratulations DOZJA Student                             

Government Association Officers!                          

May you lead this school with wisdom and 

love!  Sincerely, Miss. E. Bernard. 

——————————————- 

 

 

 

 
Third Grade                                    

“Cultural Day” Celebration 

 

Kindergarten                                  

“C a r e e r   D a y” 


